
Pittsburgh  Technical  College
has closed and will liquidate.
Students owed refunds from
deposits  for  classes  and
services  that  were  not
provided  should  file  their
claims  with  the  Receiver,
Meridian  Management
Partners, by April 4, 2025 at
PTCReceivership@meridianm
p.com.  Claims  of  other
creditors  and  students  not
eligible for refunds must also
file claims by April 4, 2025.
For more information, contact:

Gwenyth Ortman, Esq.
Bernstein-Burkley, P.C.

Pittsburgh, PA
412-456-8141

gortman@bernsteinlaw.com


